
Dear FINRA Representative: 
 
 
We support increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE.  This would 
increase transparency and reduce cost to investors. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kristen R.M. Lanning, CFP® 
Investment Advisor Representative 
Chief Compliance Officer 
  
Pacesetter Financial Group, LLC 
207 S. McLean Street 
Lincoln, IL 62656 
 


